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MEETING ON FUND LIQUIDITY
STANDARDS -- DATE CHANGE

January 22, 1993 TO: SEC RULES COMMITTEE NO. 7-93 RE: MEETING ON FUND LIQUIDITY
STANDARDS -- DATE CHANGE

Please be advised that due to a scheduling conflict, the February 9 meeting on liquidity
standards for mutual funds announced in Memorandum to SEC Rules Committee No. 6-93,
dated January 21, 1993, has been rescheduled for Monday, February 8, at 10:00 a.m. at the
Institute. As previously noted, lunch will be served following the meeting. Please call Laura
Pawlowski at (202) 955-3515 to let her know if you will be attending. Craig S. Tyle Vice
President-Securities
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